
June Board Meeting 
Preschool/Special Education Report 

 
 

1. Me & My School is in session.  Currently we have 8 students attending.  The school 

counselor is conducting a weekly counseling session, the Campbell County Library comes 

weekly, Zoo on Wheels is coming in June and July and a culminating field trip to the 

Cincinnati Children’s Museum will occur on July 25th.  Lunch is provided daily by Newport 

Schools.   

2. Completed several end of year reports to KDE for Preschool and Special Education. 

3. Completing the Preschool Partnership Grant Tier 2.   

Opening in September will be the new playground with a 55’ trike track with a “thrill 

hill,” a new climbing structure and swings!  The kids will be so excited!!! 

4. Striving Reader’s Grant – will be working on revisions to our Literacy Plan which will be 

due on June 29th.  

5. Southgate received a “Meets Standards” from KDE for Indicators 11 (Evaluation Timeline) 

and 13 (Transition Services).  

6. Preschool staff will be working in June and July to set up the new section in the school 

library.  New shelves and books have been purchased and delivered.  A thousand picture 

books will be covered in tape and barcoded.   

7. I will be completing the application for the Preschool Partnership Grant Tier 3.  The grant 

is for $150,000 each year for the next two years.  The application is due in early August. 

8. My goal by the next board meeting will be to have all documentation submitted for a 5 

STAR rating for our preschool program. 

 

Enjoy your summer!  


